
  
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
2016! | David McCrary 
  
What an amazing start for 2016! First, the enrollment has 
soared to 509 through the 9th grade. All classes are full 
and some are over the preferred limit. But it is very hard to 
send away so many applicants who want so very much for 
their children to have the wonderful education they can get 
at NCS. 
 
On March 18 we were treated to a parent meeting in the 
auditorium attended by close to 400 people. What 
wonderful support they give their children and the school. 
 
20 young ladies spend 2 hours each Saturday learning to 
sew. We still need about 5 more sewing machines. 
 
2 young preachers are now teaching Bible full-time in the 
school. They and another preacher are spending many 
hours every week in personal Bible studies which have 
resulted in 16 baptisms already this year, mostly of 
students, parents, and neighbors of the school. 
 
What a wonderful blessing to see the fruit of all the hard 
work which is going on there. 
 
Due to the extreme growth the last 2 years, we have a large number of students who need sponsors. We greatly need 
your help in finding people who will sponsor one of the students for $40 monthly.  What a great opportunity to make a 
positive impact on the life of a child and on their family as well. 
 
 

 

Providing a Christian education today and a hope for tomorrow... 

	
School Pictures Taken by JCS 
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Youth Rally Bonfire with JCS 

	
In Line for Hugs! 

	
Muy Guapo! (Very Handsome) 

	
Joy 

	
Why NCS Exists 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
On March 18 one of the students I didn’t recognize handed me this note. We wanted everyone to get to read it the 
way we did. For more information on students needing sponsors or for a sponsor application form, call David McCrary 
at 731-668-5751. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 

 

888.670.4471 

 

contact@nicaraguachristian.org  
 

If you would like to make a tax-deductible 
contribution to sponsor a child or towards the 
building fund, please contact us or visit us on 
the web at www.nicaraguachristian.org.   
	

Nicaragua Christian School 
1490 Campbell Street 
Jackson, TN 38305 
	

This newsletter is also available electronically. If you 
would like to receive this newsletter in your email 
inbox please send us your email address or signup at 
www.nicaraguachristian.org.  
	


